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Mr. David Druding -2- June 15, 1994

desirable to always have room in the spent fuel pool for a core
off-load, i.e. have the ability to remove all fuel from the reactor
into the spent fuel pool.

5. How many spent fuel rods will fit into each altered VSC-24 dry cask
that AP&L is requesting to build?

Answer: Each cask can hold 24 fuel assemblies.

6. How many of these altered VSC-24 dry cask storage units has AP&L
requested to build?

Answer: Fourteen casks are currently ordered for ANO.

Please feel free to communicate with us again if you have questions or
concerns about ANO. My telephone number at NRC headquarters is (301)
504-1308. We also have a permanent inspection staff at ANO. Their telephone
number is (501) 968-3290. You can call either of these numbers for
information in the future.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

George Kalman, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate, IV-1

Division of Reactor Projects III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: Ms. Greta Dicus, Director
Division of Radiation Control
and Emergency Management
Arkansas Department of Heaith
4815 West Markham Street
Little Rock, Arkansas 72205-3867
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